
JYS Friends have now launched the CHRISTMAS RAFFLE! If you are able to, then please
purchase tickets and share our link with friends, family members, neighbours, anyone
you can… 
This year we have launched our raffle online, there will be no opportunity to purchase in
person before the draw. 

Our draw will run until Wednesday 18th December 2024. Closing time of 2.45pm,
prizes to be drawn after the festive songs performance. 

TOP 3 prizes are;
1, £100 Voucher, Crown & Anchor pub 
2, A pair of sunglasses donated by Ci optometrists 
3, Family Ticket for Cineworld, CC’s Out of school LTD 

TO PURCHASE please follow this link RAFFLE TICKETS or scan our QR code.

Christmas Raffle

JYS News
Newsletter: 12 ~ 6th December 2024    

Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

This Week

Wednesday December 18th - Christmas activity day (dinner, carols, Year R Christmas
celebration)

Friday 20th December: Last day of the Autumn Term
Monday 6th January 2025 - First Day of Spring Term
Friday 7th February 2025 - TTRockstar Day!
Monday 17th Feb 2025 - Friday 21st Feb 2025 - Half term holiday (School closed)
Monday 24th February 2025 - INSET Day (School closed to pupils)

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week’s results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

It was a very busy day for Mrs Dutton on Tuesday! First, she took the “B” team down to
The Regis School in Bognor for a football tournament, providing more of our pupils with
an opportunity to play competitive football against other schools. 
Then, as they were leaving to come back to Chichester, Mr Neaves arrived with the team
that had won at Chichester University! They were in a tournament against the 2nd and
3rd placed teams from Chichester and the top 3 teams from the Bognor area. It was very
cold, but the children layered up and ran to keep warm! We won the first game 2-1, in a
nail-biting game where they learned very quickly how fast the ball was travelling over
the playing surface! The children behaved excellently, supported each other and came
third overall. It was great to see the children developing their confidence and
competence within their footballing skills.
Thursday saw us welcoming our tame Historian, Mr Paul Ullson, back in to school to work
with the Year 1s. He came in the guise of a Wise Man and looked at the history of toys,
and made links to the wise men in the Bible giving gifts. The children had lots of fun,
making their own gifts in the session too!

We are pleased to announce that our postbox will open on Monday. Children can bring
cards to the library to post, these will then be sorted by our elves and delivered.
Please name the clearly envelope with first name, surname and class. 

Christmas Cards

https://raffaly.com/raffles/enter-to-a-win-jessie-younghusband-pta-christmas-raffle-2024

